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I	am	really	pleased	to	see	that	IPART	is	planning	to	make	feed	in	tariffs	higher	
and	in	line	with	the	real	value	of	the	electricity.	That	is	what	would	it	cost	to	
produce	that	electricity	from	the	generator	itself.	
I	almost	didn't	fill	this	out,	until	reminded	myself	that	this	is	not	only	a	financial	
argument-		but	how	do	I	explain	to	my	children	that	I	did	nothing	to	help	create	a	
better	environmental	future.	What	stops	more		people	saying	anything	is	a	sense	
of	almost	hopelessness	that	they	will	be	listened	to	by	those	that	have	the	power.	
	
So	please		give	our	future	at	least	an	equal	chance,	with	equality	(	or	bit	better)	of	
pricing.	
	
Peter	John	FISHER		
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